SIGMA CHAPTER WINS 8th CONSECTUIVE

EDISON L. BOWERS BOWER’S AWARD
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On October 13, 2007, the Sigma Chapter was awarded the Edison L. Bowers for the 8th consecutive year and the 13th time in the last 15 years. The prestigious award was presented at the 36th Annual Gamma Iota Sigma International Management Conference held from October 11-13, 2007 in Washington, D.C. The conference was hosted by the Tau Chapter of Howard University.

The Bowers Award recognizes the one Chapter of Gamma Iota Sigma that demonstrates an exceptional, well-rounded and organized program each academic school year. The Bowers Award takes into account public relations, industry relations, alumni affairs, and other chapter activities. This award is the highest honor that a chapter can receive from the Grand Chapter of Gamma Iota Sigma.
In addition to the Bowers award, Sigma Chapter received awards that recognized excellence in Alumni Affairs, Public Relations, Chapter Management, Membership Development, and Community Affairs. Additionally, Sigma Chapter received three “Black and Gold Awards” which represent unique events that can be replicated by other chapters. Sigma Chapter received the Black and Gold Awards in the following areas:

· Revamping the Website

· Gamma Iota Sigma Wikipedia Article

· How to Run a Poker Tournament for Charity
In addition to these chapter awards, former Sigma Chapter member Paula Williams (Class of 2007) was recognized on an individual basis.  Paula was awarded the Elizabeth Lang Microsoft Scholarship.  This scholarship recognizes a member of a Gamma Iota Sigma collegiate chapter best exemplifying the personal character and values of Elizabeth Lange. Winners of the Elizabeth Lange Scholarship are recognized for their contributions to their communities, family, and Gamma Iota Sigma chapter.

The conference was attended by twenty five Sigma Chapter officers and three Sigma Chapter members along with Michelle Henry, Assistant Director of the Risk Management, and Insurance program, Michael McCloskey (Class of 1996) Assistant Faculty Adviser and Dr. R. B. Drennan, Faculty Advisor. 
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